September 12, 1966

MEMORANDUM

To: Chief Herbert Jenkins

From: R. Earl Landers

Ray Nixon, Chief of the Construction Department, will have twenty men alerted at all times to guard the inactive fire stations. These men will be prepared to work twelve-hour shifts just as the policemen are now working.

He prefers not to submit a list because of possible changes from day to day. However, he assures us that the men will be available upon call.

" and

REL:lp

CC: Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr.

Chief Ray A. Nixon